
What a humongous effort! Thanks to Emma McCarthy and Leah Keah for another 

fabulous Elfridges, to the Santa’s sleigh team for escorting the big man around Berko,  

to Roger Lloyd for fabulously cooked turkey rolls, to Andy Cooper and his company Lami 

Services for keeping the magic alive with the amazing Santa’s grotto presents and to the 

team who created such a beautiful grotto: Amy Cooper, Susie Lawrence, Emma Hart  

and Anneke Gainer. Not forgetting a big thanks to Mari Williams, Lorraine McIntyre, 

Lauren Bishop, Lesley Wood and her daughters, Michelle Carnegie and her daughters,  

	 Helen Bowden, Susie Rikard,  

	 Lucy Casdagli, Lindsey Youell,  

	 Belinda McGinley, Jodie Lane,  

	 Mrs Bennett and all the  

	 Year 6s for their brilliant  

	 games room.

GSA NEWSLETTER 2022/23
THANK YOU TO ALL FOR 
AN INCREDIBLE YEAR!

It’s been another fun and fantastic year for the GSA. We camped and we quizzed.  

A fair in the winter, a fair in the summer. We ran, we danced, we hunted eggs, we 

joined Santa on his sleigh. We sold raffle tickets, Christmas gifts, school uniform and  

lots and lots of cakes. By the end of it, we had raised close to £20,000 (see highlights 

below), some of which has already been used for new outdoor equipment for Nursery,  

the stunning KS1 garden area, and to supplement the school music curriculum.

Your 2022/23 GSA: 

Co-Chairs: Megan Bartholomew, Bev Millar, Secretary: Tessa Cope,  

Treasurer: Courtney Westwood, Comms: John Murray & Becky Barker

EGG HUNT
Thanks to Emma McCarthy  

for being our Easter Bunny.

MANY MANY
CAKE SALES
Thank you all the class reps for 

organising your sales and special 

thanks to Mari Williams who has 

run, set up, created, baked for cake 

sales and sold hundreds of cakes in 

her time at Greenway – we are very 

grateful and you will be missed.

QUIZ NIGHT
Big thanks to Jenny Kelly and Rob 

Kelly and to all those who took part!

£996

SCHOOL DISCO
Thanks to our disco queens  

Sam Crowe and Cat Falla.

£840

CHRISTMAS

£5657

FUN RUN
Thanks to our resident running 

coach Sarah Eaves.

£1433

£716

£280

UNIFORM SALES
Big thank you to Lauren Bishop  

for sorting and selling the uniform  

this year and to Emma Lelieveld 

for organising our donations  

to the Level Trust. £232

SUMMER FAIR & CAMPING
Thanks to everyone for making it an amazing event! In 

particular to thanks to the Etuazim family, Matt Godman 

and Emma McCarthy, Laura and Matt Bushby, Sarah and 

Phil Eaves, Helen Bowden, Susie Rikard, Lucy Casdagli, 

Michelle Carnegie, Lesley Wood all the face painting 

team but particularly Lorraine McIntyre for the longest 

face painting slot in history! Thanks to the brilliant band 

the Voltines featuring James Rikard and Chris Bayley 

Ray, and to Paul and Jackie Chambers for the AV.

AND NOT TO FORGET... All class reps for all their help, support and beautiful hampers, 

each and every volunteer for time on stalls or supporting events, every child, friend and family member for 

attending events and donating money, all of the Greenway staff for constant support and special thanks to 

Henry Wood who walked up Ben Nevis raising £170 for the GSA – incredible Henry!

£3729

£170



WITH YOUR AMAZING SUPPORT 
THIS YEAR WE’VE FUNDED...

HAVE A BRILLIANT SUMMER!
SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER

KS1 outdoor area  
(check out the bloomin’ wonderful plants)

Early years magnetic words board

Early years sandpit

Books, books, books

Teachers classroom funds

KS2 music curriculum

Christmas lunch

The giant inflatable course  
(did anyone spot the teachers on  
it after hours...?)

Year 6 leavers celebrations

GET READY FOR 2023/24!
Pop these dates in your diary now!

Spring term

 
School disco 
Friday 9th February

Cake sale 
(hosted by Years 3 & 4) 
Friday 15th March

Easter egg hunt 
Friday 22nd March

Summer term

 
Fun run 
Friday 17th May

Greenway Fest 2024 
(summer fair & camping)  
Saturday 22nd June

Cake sale 
(hosted by EYFS & KS1) 
Friday 5th July

We’d love to hear your feedback on last year  
and new ideas for next year – please come along 
to our AGM on 26th September to find out more!

Autumn term

 
Uniform & snack sale 
Friday 15th September

GSA AGM 
Tuesday 26th September

Cake sale 
(hosted by Years 5 & 6) 
Thursday 19th October

Quiz night 
Friday 10th November

Elfridges (in school) 
Friday 8th December

Christmas fair 
Saturday 9th December


